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Today, there are about 740 local languages in In-
donesia, an archipelagic country with more than 
17.000 islands in Southeast Asia. If we agree with 
the Indonesian proverb that “Language reflects 
ethnic group” (Bahasa menunjukkan bangsa), or 
“Language reflects culture” (Bahasa menunjukkan 
budaya), it means that there are at least 740 eth-
nic groups or cultures in Indonesia. With the rise of 
cultural tourism in the last four decades, the pro-
spects of cultural tourism in Indonesia are thus 
very good. Unfortunately, they cannot always be 
materialized. Many problems hampered the devel-
opment cultural tourism there. 
 
This lecture will focus on the prospects of cultural 
tourism in Indonesia in general as well as their 
problems. Indonesia has a lot of potentials for cul-
tural tourism, such as: ethnic performing arts, eth-
nic handicrafts, ethnic cloth, ethnic foods, ethnic 
drinks, interesting local religious rituals, unique 
economic activities, etc. Unfortunately many of 
these potentials are not developed or transformed 
into cultural attractions for tourism, due to some 
serious problems at the national as well local and 
regional level, such as: lack of capable human re-
sources, lack of a detailed development plan, lack 
of vision on tourism, lack of coordination in devel-
opment, lack of understanding of foreign tourists’ 
interests, lack of serious, long-time research on 
tourism, etc. The lecture will also discuss the gov-
ernment’s strategies to develop cultural tourism 
in various places in Indonesia. 
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